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Today’s  Worship Service 

Welcome and Announcements 

Call to Worship       Psalm 100:1-5 

Songs of Praise & Worship 

Ministry Moment       Pastor Tim Dubeau 

4 C’s Ministry Update         4 C’s Mideast Regional Pastor 

Morning Prayer       Ron Benner 

Jr Church Dismissed 

Scripture Reading       Pat Daly 

Acts 2:5-11, 42-47 

                       

Message           Pastor Tim Dubeau 

True Unity”         
          

Closing Song 

Closing Prayer 

  _________________________ 

 
Welcome to Pastor Tim Dubeau, the Northeast Regional Director for the 

CCCC. Pastor Tim is originally from Pittsburgh. He has pastored and 

served for the 4 C’s for many years in Southern New England. 

  _________________________ 

Connect! 
New to EGCC?  Have a prayer request?  Want more information?  
Fill out a connection card from the wooden collection box in the 
foyer and return it to the box.  We want to know you were here 
and to get to know you better! 

   Sunday School  
Meets at 9:00 am for toddlers to adults! Please plan to join us. 
Kingdom Living is a class for parents and singles and includes 
food and fellowship.  



  

 
 
 

What’s Happening Around our Church 
 

 
Junior Church - For children K-5th grade, with age-appropriate 
Bible lessons, crafts, and activities. Children are dismissed to 
class after the morning prayer.   
 
Infant and Toddler rooms are open with caregivers throughout  
the service. 
 
High School Seniors - Diaconate Scholarship Applications are 
available for pickup in the church office, or see Cindi Phillips or 
Emma Squires.  Completed applications are due June 1st. 
 
Wednesday Night Fellowship Dinners Completed for the 
Season. A BIG thank you to Brenda Mills and her team for the 
wonderful Wednesday Night Fellowship meals!  
 
Youth Group - Thursday 5/23 - 6:30pm 
 
Family Playgroup - 5/31 10:30am Maalwyck Park, Scotia 
 
Celebration Sunday - June 9th - Mark your calendar!  Breakfast, 
recognition of graduates during Worship Service, and a potluck   
picnic after church! There will be a bounce house for children and 
other games and activities for teens and children.  Sign-ups in foyer 
for lunch.  Note that hotdogs and drinks will be provided. 
 
VBS - July 8-12, 9-noon - Please pray about your role in VBS.  
We need people who will pray for this ministry, volunteer their  
time and talents before and during VBS, and donate needed items!  
Please check the Donation Board in the narthex, as it will be  
updated  often. 

 
Thank you to Joy Edmunds! We wish Joy Edmunds,  
our Administrative Assistant, the best as she moves on to a  
new chapter in life! Her final day was May 10th.  Our thanks  
for all Joy did in her position to serve the Lord!  
 
Temporary Administrative Assistant - Until a new secretary 
is hired, Susan Perregaux will be handling administrative tasks in 
the office.  Office hours are Tuesday - Friday from 10am - 3pm. 
 
Children’s and Teen Bulletins are available every Sunday and 
are located in the lobby. 



  

 

 

Prayer Guide 
 

Our Church Ministries  
Trustee Board - for wisdom and guidance in maintaining our 

church facility and property 
 

Our Church Community   
For Pastor Mitch who is visiting Kenya and Uganda with a  

ministry team sponsored by the CCCC, EGCC’s denomination.  
 

Praise for the blessing and ministry of EGCC’s Wednesday  

fellowship meals. 
 

Persecuted Christians Around the World  
 Nigeria 
       

Missionaries of the Week 
 John and Gail Morris 
   Serving Acts One Eight in Colorado 
  
 Natasha Poysti - retired in Colorado 

 
 

EGCC Contact Information - www.egcchurch.org          
   Church Office: office@egcchurch.org (518) 399-3151  

 EGCC Preschool: preschool@egcchurch.org  (518) 280-7865 

Ways to Give  
• Collection Box in the foyer 
• Online @ www.egcchurch.org/giving 
• Download the Easytithe App to your phone 

Umbrella Prayer is a weekly time of prayer for the needs 
of our church and community.  We meet Sundays 8:30 - 9:00 am  
in the library.  Questions please see Kate Laird. 
 
EGCC Preschool has begun registration for the 2024-2025 

school year.  Applications are available from the preschool 

and on the EGCC website.  To schedule a visit, call 518-280-7865 

or email: preschool@egcchurch.org  


